June 9, 2016

Bigtish On Five, L.P.
27650 Wild Bloom
San Antonio, Texas 78260

RE: TAX INCREMENT REINVESTMENT ZONE (TIRZ) NO. 22 RIDGESTONE
Dear Sir/Madam:

On March 8, 2016, I notified you of the intent to recommend to City Council that they terminate TIRZ
No. 22 Ridgestone for the reasons enumerated in my letter. In accordance with the Development
Agreement, the City has received no formal communication from you in the last 90 days indicating any
objections to this recommendation. As such, City staff is proceeding with the termination process and
will ask City Council to take action at its meeting on June 16, 2016.

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to Veronica Zertuche, Deputy City Attorney at
(210) 207-8994.

Sincerely,

Bridgett Whtte, AICP
Interim, Director

cc: Morris Wilcox, Senior Vice President
5219 City Bank Parkway
P.O. Box 5060
Lubbock, Texas79408

S. Carl Friedsam

Martin & Drought, P.C.
Convent Street, Suite 2500
San Antonio, TX 78205-3789



